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September 16th 2024, Magurele 
 
To: Transylvania University of Brasov, Romania 
Center for Valorization and Transfer of Competences, CVTC 
National Research & Development Institute for Materials Physics, Bucharest 
 
From : OPTOELECTRONICA-2001 S.A. 
 
 
Subject: Letter of Recommendation – DT-TT Festival 2025 
Dear Organizing Committee, 
 
 
 
OPTOELECTRONICA-2001 S.A. is highly interested in attending and supporting the 
Technological Transfer Festival, "Digital Transformation of manufacturing and products, based 
on Technology Transfer (DT-TT)", to be held in Brasov in 2025. 
 
 We are giving a high importantace to all actions regarding the digital transformation in shaping 
the future of manufacturing and product development. 
 
The DT-TT Festival will present a great opportunity to met leading experts, explore cutting-
edge technologies, and foster collaborations that will drive innovation and growth in our 
industry. OPTOELECTRONICA -2001 S.A.  has the goal to stay in the frontline of the 
technological advancement and we are convinced that participating in this event will allow us 
to: 
• Stay in line with the digital transformation trends. 
• Develop new partenships and cooperation with worldwide parteners. 
• Keep up the peace of the digital transformation revolution 
 
 
We fully support the initiative of the Center of Valorization and Transfer of Competencies and 
Transilvania University of Brasov in organizing this impactful event. We are confident that the 
DT-TT Festival will serve as a catalyst for accelerating digital transformation in the region and 
beyond. We look forward to the opportunity to participate in this exciting festival and contribute 
to its success. We intend to make a presentation with the subject : “Technological 
transfer at Optoelectronica-2001 S.A. in digital era- present achievements and future 
plans”  
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